On August 16th the following questions were received from Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding Board Item CP2 - CM at Risk Agreement for Suncoast HS:

Question #1:  Is the contract based on the current Site Plan #3?  In the past (example is Jupiter HS) the Board went forward with hiring arch. and contractors. After the fact, additional land and site plan changes occurred.  As a result the change orders escalated. 

Response #1:  The contract is based on the attached revised site plan.  The Jupiter HS situation was before the current staff was put in place and what happened on that project is not the current practice.  The design and construction contract price (i.e. GMP), which has not been developed yet, is being closely coordinated with the site acquisition plan.

Question #2:  Has the District settled on the site plan in the Board report?

Response #2:  The site plan that was originally included with the Board item is an outdated plan and the revised current site plan is attached.  The District has settled on this revised plan.

Question #3: Please add the demographics to support the recommendation.  The information was previously provided.

Response #3:  The demographic information is attached.
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